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Local school board member attends statewide leadership institute 
_______________________________ , a member of the __________________________



(name)





(school district) 

Board of Education, attended the Ohio School Boards Association Board Leadership Institute (BLI), held May 6-7 in Columbus. 
BLI is an intensive two-day training program designed exclusively for public school board members. Nearly 150 Ohio school board members participated in the professional development event.

Keynote speakers at the 20th annual institute were Focus 3 Director of Training Scott Daly and Ohio High School Athletic Association Executive Director Doug Ute. 
BLI also featured workshops covering a wide range of essential school board leadership topics. They included student achievement, legal and legislative issues, board governance strategies, crisis communications for school leaders, understanding board policy, board-superintendent relationships and using district data to set goals and measure progress.

Founded in 1955, the Ohio School Boards Association leads the way to educational excellence by serving Ohio’s public school board members and the diverse districts they represent through superior service, unwavering advocacy and creative solutions.
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